
   

 

This term, as our Entry Point for our new topic ôLife Cyclesõ, we held an 
exciting ôParent planting dayõ in school. Reception parents were invited 
into school and asked to bring a plant from home along with them to 

plant in our new Outdoor area. We learnt all about what a flower needs to 
grow and we decorated our own stones to place at the side of our plants so 

that we remember we one we planted. We drew pictures of our flowers 
and also planted some cress seeds and bean shoots that we have been 

looking after in class. 
 






